
July 2025

Dear Valued IDEXX Customer:

In accordance with article 33(1) of REACH Regulation 1907/2006, we are writing to inform you that the 
VetStat™ Electrolyte and Blood Gas Analyzer battery pack contains >0.1% lead solder. The lead solder 
is used internally within the battery pack to connect electronic wires and is not accessible during 
normal use. 

IDEXX is committed to providing you with the highest-quality diagnostic products that meet all 
local safety and regulatory requirements. Please continue to use the analyzer and its battery pack per 
their instructions for use. 

Regards, 

Tamara Goodine 
VetStat™ Product Manager, IDEXX
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